PPG Meeting 22.02.18 

Attending:  FB, CR & CP 
Apologies: AS 

Facbook Page
FB Informed CP that the surgery had agreed to a Facebook page to advertise services available at the practice, Community and NHS only. FB and CR to get the page up and running within the next few days. 

McMillian Coffee morning
FB and CR asked CP views on a coffee morning once a month at the surgery to help raise money for our local McMillian nurses. CP thought it would be a great idea. FB to contact McMillian for the coffee morning packs and inform in next PPG meeting on the outcome. 

Awareness day
In the last meeting FB and CR advised St Marys will be helding an awareness day for our patients and the community. FB advised the awareness day will be on Friday 13th April 2018 between 10am and 1pm. A wide range of services will be attending to give out information. Light refreshments and snacks will be available on the day at a small cost. All money raised will be donated to a charity to be confirmed in our next practice meeting on the 28.02.2018. FB and CR to ring around all local services to invite them to come along.  FB to inform CP on the progress in next PPG meeting. 

Jayex Board 
In the last meeting CP said it would be good for the practice to have a Jayex board, FB asked SW if the practice would be able to have a Jayex board fitted at the surgery, unfortunately due to the cost of the board the practice is unable to provide at this time. 

Registration form
CP informed FB and CR in the last PPG that on a number of times he has heard staff being verbally abused in the practice and attaching a zero tolerance to the registration forms would be a good idea. FB brought it to SW attention. SW agreed that we could attach the zero tolerance to the forms. Zero tolerance is now attached to our registration forms. 

Next meeting to be held 15.03.2018 at 1.30pm at St Marys Surgery All welcome to come along and bring Ideas or help with organising the Awareness day. 
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